

Silvia and the TC office are planning to meet DSCs, DSLs and DSTCs of all detector subsystems to learn about various aspects and needs from our point of view. We are meeting Silvia tomorrow for this purpose at **09:30 ET** -

<https://cern.zoom.us/j/9374314394?pwd=YTFjZjFGcXptMG13cGFQYWwvZz09>

This is not a closed meeting, you are welcome to attend and we would appreciate your input.

The list of topics to be discussed/considered from Silvia was as follows -

- Most relevant issues faced by the DSCs in technical matter, in relationships with Project and with the Collaboration bodies
- DSC internal organization: is it working smoothly or modifications are being considered
- Workforce status and needs
- Crosscutting needs (like: cooling, slow controls, monitoring, background information, ...): what is needed and when
- Do the DSC feel the need of internal technical reviews? (also non ePICexperts can be invited as reviewers); when? about which aspects?

These are intended to be informal meetings, we have been requested not to prepare detailed slides/material in advance.